
 
 

Monday 9th May 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Key Dates for Parents/Carers 
 
Monday 9th - Friday 13th May - KS2 SATs Week 
Monday 9th - Tuesday 10th May - Year 1 Trip to Odds Farm  
Wednesday 11th May - Nursery Toilet Training workshop for parents (9.15am - 9.50am)  
Thursday 12th May - Risk Assessment meeting for Nursery Parent helpers (The Barn)  
Friday 13th May - Eid Picnic (non-uniform day)  
Monday 16th - Friday 20th May - KS1 SATs Week  
Wednesday 18th May - Year 6 Trip to The Cambridge Theatre  
Thursday 19th May - Nursery AM Trip to Whipsnade Zoo  
Friday 20th May - Nursery PM Trip to Whipsnade Zoo  
Monday 23rd - Friday 27th May - Art Week & Book Fair  
Wednesday 25th May - Nursery Safari sing along (AM Nursery - 11am & PM Nursery - 2pm) 
Friday 27th May - Red, white and blue Nursery Teddy Bear Tea Party  
Friday 27th May - Queens Jubilee Celebrations & Last day of Term (normal finish time)  
 

Important Information 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
I hope you all had a lovely weekend.  
 
We have SATs week this week for Year 6. We know our children are great in every way 
possible, they strive for excellence in all they do and that is exactly how they will approach 
these assessments. If your child is in Year 6, please support them in whatever way possible - 
a good night’s sleep, get to school on time etc. 
 
At the end of the week, we all have something to look forward to, our Eid picnic! I’m 
extremely excited for this, it will be a fantastic get together. You will be able to come and 
join your child for part of this picnic on the school field.  
 

• Children to bring in their own picnic blanket in a named bag 
• Children are allowed to bring their own snack in with a paper plate, nothing with nuts 

though! 

Parent/Carer Newsletter  
 

“Wake up determined, go to bed satisfied.”— Dwayne Johnson 



 
 

• There will be mehndi stalls (if your child is allergic or not allowed  
mehndi, please let your class teacher know or we will assume they  
are allowed) 

 
The Moat Drive gates will open at 2.50pm and close at 3.30pm, please do come and join us 
for as long as you are able. EYFS timings and arrangements have been posted on your class 
Teams page. 
 
We are monitoring absences, you will receive calls if your child is persistently absent from 
the Head of Year or a member of the SLT. Every day is always extremely productive, teachers 
put a lot of thought into what they would like children to learn, lessons are sequenced to an 
end point. If your child misses one day this will have a negative impact. Please be robust in 
your decision of whether your child is unable to attend school and if this is this is the case, 
call in to let us know - thank you! 
 
With that being said, I hope you all have a great week ahead and I look forward to seeing you 
at our Eid picnic! 
 
Miss Mehat 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

Messages & Reminders 

 Menu Change 
There will be a menu change on Friday 13th May. In honour of Eid, we will have the following 
items for lunch:  

• Chicken Tikka Masala (Halal & Non-Halal)  
• Lentil Dhaal  
• Saag Aloo  
• Pilau Rice  
• Naan Bread  
• Mixed Salad Raita 
• Cheese and Biscuits  
• Jacket potatoes will also be available 

We will have Fish & Chips on Thursday 12th May instead of Friday this week.  
Ms Purvis - Canteen 
 
Vacancies  
We are currently recruiting for the following position:   

• SEND Learning Support Assistant 
If you; or anyone you know, may be interested then please visit our website for more 
information - https://www.wexhamprimary.com/page/?title=Vacancies&pid=255 or 
contact our HR Lead; Mrs Mian on AMian@wexhamprimary.com . You can fill out the 
application form by clicking here.  
Miss Shafiq  
 
Well Done 
A big well done to Omar in Year 4 Canada class, who was presented with the ‘Most Improved 
Player’ award at Slough Rugby Club. U9s is the first year of Contact Rugby and Omar has 
consistently worked hard throughout the season to make huge progress in both his rugby 
and other areas of development. Omar has won our weekly ‘Core Values’ award on a number 
of occasions for demonstrating one, or more, of Rugby’s Core Values of Teamwork, Respect, 
Enjoyment, Discipline and Sportsmanship and has also picked up Man of the Match medals 
over the season for his rugby skills. 
Slough Rugby Club 
 
Greetings 
To continue our celebration of languages spoken in our school please use the Tagalog 
greeting of Kumusta. Please take this opportunity to discuss where The Philippines are on a 
world map. 
Mrs Patterson  
 
 
 

https://www.wexhamprimary.com/page/?title=Vacancies&pid=255
mailto:AMian@wexhamprimary.com
https://www.wexhamprimary.com/page/?title=Application+Form&pid=1336


 
 

Awards & Honours 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

Staff Spotlight  
 

 
Name: Mrs M Chhipa  
 
Job Title: Early Years Lead  
 
When did you join WCPS: October 2021  
 
Favourite thing about WCPS: It's a 
family and relationships are SO 
important! 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

Clubs & Activities  
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

From all the staff here at Wexham Court Primary 
School…  

 
 

 


